
From: Victoria Pitts
To: Planning; Ailsa Teasdale
Subject: Re: High Farm, Foss Hill, Ugglebarnby, - NYM/2017/0633/FL
Date: 10 January 2018 16:04:27

Dear Planning Team

Please be advised that the parish council at its 8 January 2018 had no further comments to
make and the original comments made to the initial application are still applicable.

Kind regards

Victoria

Victoria Pitts
Clerk
Eskdaleside cum Ugglebarnby Parish Council
Davison Farm
Egton
North Yorkshire
YO21 1UA
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